
To Whom It May Concern 
We have travelled through Sumatra and witnessed the thorough devastation of hundreds of 
square miles of rainforest and its habitat for endless plantations of Palm oil trees.Mandatory 
labelling is required so that concerned citizens like us can boycott products containing this 
awful oil! 
Thankyou  
Ray Thorpe 
 


